
From: Bryan Stiemsma <Bryan.Stiemsma@enbridge.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 1:19 PM 
To: Sager, John E - DNR 
Cc: Karl Beaster; Nick Larabel 
Subject: Enbridge Superior Terminal PFAS Assessment, DNR BRRTS Activity # 

02-16-589282 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Following up to the February 28, 2022 WDNR letter and our telephone conversation on March 16, 2022 
regarding the assessment of PFAS at our Enbridge Superior Terminal, this email serves as written 
notification that we have selected AECOM to assist with completion of assessment/investigation 
activities as well as regulatory reporting that will be required for this project.  
 
If you could provide a written acknowledgment of receipt of this email, it would be appreciated. 
 
Thank you  
 
 
Bryan Stiemsma 

Technical Manager Marshall Region 
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Integrity. Safety. Respect. 

 

http://www.enbridge.com/

